From: Mark R Davies GRO

Sent: Fri 21/03/2014 4:11:45 PM (UTC)

To: Paula Vennells GRO

Cc: Martin Edwards gro ; Chris

Aujard GRO (); Angela Van-Den-Bogerd GRO GRO (); Belinda

Crowe GRO

Subject:MPs meetingAttachment:image001.pngAttachment:ATT00001.htm

Attachment: Paula Briefing MP Meeting 24th March V10.docx

Attachment: ATT00002.htm

Attachment: 2014 03 18 MPs meeting correspondence.docx

Attachment: ATT00003.htm

Dear Paula

Please find attached the revised briefing for the meeting on Monday with MPs.

In addition we have produced a summary of correspondence into your office from those MPs who have said to James they are attending, as well as those we believe may attend. There is also a high probability that some of the MPs who have said they will attend will send their researchers.

Many thanks to Sophie and Simon for their work on this.

Cheers

Mark